
NOTE TO: Docket F6 SP 29e1998 

FROM: Brian G. Horn ina Signed B 
International Safeguards Analyst 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO TELEPHONE INQUIRY FROM DUKE ENERGY CONCERNING 
A NUCLEAR MATERIAL TRACKING QUESTION 

The attached letter was transmitted to Mr. Robert Cook of Duke Energy Corporation in 

response to a telephone inquiry to me. This note and attachment does not convey a formal 

request for information or represent an NRC staff position. Please place the attached letter into 

the following dockets: 50-269, 50-270, 50-287, 50-369, 50-370, 50-413 and 50-414.  

Attachment(s): As stated 
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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

September 29, 1998 

NOTE TO: Docket File 

FROM: Brian G. Horn 
International Safeguards Analyst 
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO TELEPHONE INQUIRY FROM DUKE ENERGY CONCERNING 
A NUCLEAR MATERIAL TRACKING QUESTION 

The attached letter was transmitted to Mr. Robert Cook of Duke Energy Corporation in 

response to a telephone inquiry to me. This note and attachment does not convey a formal 

request for information or represent an NRC staff position. Please place the attached letter into 

the following dockets: 50-269, 50-270, 50-287, 50-369, 50-370, 50-413 and 50-414.  

Attachment(s): As stated


